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MEMORANDUM
FOR : The Regional Executive Director
ATT’N : The Assistant Regional Director

for Technical Services
FROM : OIC, PENR Officer

SUBJECT : REQUEST FOR DATA/INFORMATION REGARDING 2023
DPWH WATER SUPPLY PROJECTS

DATE 2 June 2, 2023

This has reference to your Memorandum dated May 30, 2023 which instructed this
office to coordinate with the Department of Public Works and Highways (DPWH), Odiongan
Water District, and Local Government Units (LGUs) regarding the request for
data/information on the 2023 DPWH Water Supply Projects referencing the instruction of Dr.
Carlos Primo C. David, Undersecretary for Integrated Environmental Science

Upon receiving your directive, our office promptly initiated coordination efforts with
the aforementioned entities. We have duly sent official letters to DPWH, Odiongan Water
District, and the respective LGUs, expressing our request for comprehensive data and
information pertaining to the 2023 DPWH Water Supply Projects. Rest assured we will keep
you informed of any progress made in our coordination efforts.

For your information and further instruction.

%l}()R. OL AZA, JR.

Formilleza St., Brgy. Tabing-Dagat, Odiongan, Romblon
Email: penrorom_4rb@yahoo.com
Tel. # (042) 567-5030




